
 Please hold your picture book exhibition at Kumamoto city 

in Japan! 
 

 Hello, Mr. Eric Carle; 

 I am sorry for sending this letter of the request suddenly. I am a Japanese 

pediatrician who running my tiny private clinic in Japan and nearly ten years has 

past since the opening. My clinic’s waiting room is always full of your picture 

books. I stored these picture books, which became missed and old, and I took 

photos, you see a lot of very hungry caterpillars! 

 

 

 

 

  

 I appreciate your exhibitions in Japan this year and I visited it at Tokyo. It 

impressed me very much. 

 Last year mega-earthquake hit Kumamoto city, where I live in, and children still 

carry heavy mental damage on their back. And I got an idea that your books 



exhibition must encourage these damaged children and give them a lot of 

dreams. Kumamoto is a southern city in Kyushu area in Japan, so children can’t 

visit your exhibition even if the place is Kyoto. 

 

 Although these attached letters are written in Japanese, they are letters from 

children yearning for your picture book exhibition at Kumamoto in Japan. I will be 

glad if you take them in your hand and take a look. 

 

 It would be very happy if you could hold your picture book exhibition at 

Kumamoto city in Japan. Also I know these kinds of things may need donation of 

the charitable person and I will be very happy for the contribution. 

 

 Thank you so much. I will be glad if I can have your reply. 

 

              

 

                                 Satoru Komaki M.D.,Ph.D. 

                                 862-0951 

                                 Komaki Kids Clinic 

       Kamisuizennji 2-4-25 

                                 Chuoku Kumamoto city, Japan 

     Phone;81-96-383-8711 

     Fax;81-96-383-8712 

                                 E-mail;komakis@go5.enjoy.ne.jp 

 

                                  

 

 

 

  


